
Bird Park Gathering
To the Glory of our Lord Jesus Christ

November 22, 2020 9:30 AM

WORSHIP IN SONG
As we come before God

Announcements
Worship:

*He is Faithful
*Garments

*Granito De Mostaza 
Opening Word & Prayer: Pastor Andrew

Worship:
*Build My Life
*Where You Are

*Great is Thy Faithfulness

WOSHIP IN THE WORD
As we listen to the Word of God

Sermon: Ephesians 5:15-20

Scripture: “Thanks Living”
Pastor Enrique

Closing Prayer: Pastor Ron
 

WORSHIP IN SONG 
As we respond to God

Closing Worship
*All He Says I Am

*Build Your Kingdom

Happening This Week
Monday
Wildmen West (Men's Group)

Virtual Meeting - Contact Andrew for more 
information (727) 415-1670

Tuesday
Women's Bible Study

Virtual Meetings at 8AM and 2PM - 
Contact Carol for more information (310) 560-2052

Thursday
FREE Thanksgiving Dinner at the TeenCenter: 
To-Go plates only, no sit down dining. Available 
from 2:00PM-6:00PM. ALL ARE WELCOME Monthly Giving Update: October 2020

Income - General Giving = $15,421
Expense - Missions Support = $1,000

Operations & Payroll (Property Tax Included)= $22,014

PETITIONS FAMILY & FRIENDS 

Pray for Healing  
Bill Katin
Sean Brannock
Dennay Denney
Dero Dian
Joe Gray

Pray for Recovery 
Ron Eroen
Scott Schmeckpeper
Diana Schefte
Carman Findlay

Pray for Comfort  
Tamayo-Saldana Family

Eubank Family  
Family & Friends of Samantha 

Prince
Kate Olsen

Shirley Burcombe

Pray for Hospitalized  
at CIMC ...and those  
who work there too!
Jo Swet
Estelle Mckeown
Jim Ristau
Nancy Hays

Pray for Special Needs 
Students, Parents & Faculty of 

Avalon Schools
Eric Cederwell
Shambo Family
Huncke Family

Burt & Cindy Lyon
Jesus Meison

Jonathan Willis &  
all our Christian 
brothers in LCF

IT'S TIME TO ORDER YOUR 
CHRISTMAS TREE!! 

NOV. 23RD IS THE LAST DAY 
GO TO bit.ly/avalontrees 

TO PLACE YOUR ORDER 

Volunteers needed for Christmas Tree 
pick up on  

Saturday, December 5th. 
Please reach out to Pastor Jon if you are 

able and willing to help!

http://bit.ly/avalontrees


TWO PICK UP LINES & TIMES 
Pre-order line opens at 9AM 

Stand-by line opens at 10:30AM

Saturday, December 5th

*We ask that you limit the number of people you 
bring to pick up your tree. Masks must be worn 
in line and for the duration of time at the lot. 
Please observe social distancing of those 
outside of your household to the best of your 
ability while in line and when interacting with the 
volunteers at the lot. Thank you!


